
Orange Post 132 Legionnaires! 

 

We are unable to have normal General Membership Meetings as required in our Bylaws in 

person because of government regulations barring group meetings in the immediate future. That 

makes it almost impossible at the moment to conduct necessary business of Orange Post 132 

unless we become creative.  

 

Last Thursday night the Post Executive Committee was able to have a successful meeting using a 

free, remote tele-conferencing service (hope that’s the correct terminology) called “Zoom” which 

is similar to the GoToMeeting, Skype and Messenger services. Using Zoom requires that  

 

 1) you have a computer or cellphone with a camera;  

 

 2) you download the simple and FREE “Zoom app” from your “App Store”;    

 

 3) you are an ACTIVE member of the AMERICAN LEGION and of POST 132; 

 

 4) you have a VALID POST 132 AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERSHIP NUMBER and 

provide it to us; 

 

 5) you have an EMAIL address and provide it to us; 

 

 6) you have a TELEPHONE number and provide it to us.   

 

Once we have 4, 5 and 6 above, Adjutant Susan WOOD will verify your status and your email 

address will be added to the Zoom Meeting List by Executive Committeeman Dave 

KULCINSKI. Prior to each remote General Membership Meeting (second Thursday of each 

Month) during this pandemic emergency, you will receive an email inviting you to join the 

remote meeting and can participate.  REMEMBER, you MUST be a VALID LEGIONNAIRE 

and Orange Post 132 MEMBER. 

 

To sign up, immediately email to Adjutant Susan WOOD (sdwood5015@yahoo.com) 

CLEARLY and CAREFULLY the following:     

 

 A) Your FULL name: ______________________________________________; 

 

 B) Your COMPLETE address:________________________________________ 

             ________________________________________________________________; 

 

 C) Your EMAIL address:___________________________________________; 

 

 D) Your TELEPHONE number: _____________________________________; 

 

 E) Your POST 132 AMERICAN LEGION number: ______________________.  

 

 

If you get lost in all this, just call Dave KULCINSKI (657/225-3770 and 

dkulcinski@yahoo.com) and he will do his best to help you get on board. 
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